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May 7, 2017 
 

Josh Fulbright, Section Chief 
Community Risk Reduction 
Office of State Fire Marshal 
141 Monticello Trail 
Columbia, SC 29203  
 
Dear Josh, 
 
I am pleased to offer this letter as a statement of support from Vision 
20/20 for your efforts in community risk reduction for creating a “Fire 
Safe South Carolina.”   
 
You know well, and demonstrate for others, the value of identifying 
risks to public safety, and developing strategies to prevent them and/or 
mitigate their damage to any community.  You also exemplify the 
values associated with creating partnerships in support of these CRR 
efforts, recognizing the “force multipliers” that result from joining 
together in a common cause for public safety. 
 
We are proud to be associated with South Carolina’s efforts, and look 
forward to assisting you in any way we are able.  And we look forward 
to sharing your results with others to stimulate further progress in 
community risk reduction efforts nationwide. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

 
 
Jim Crawford 
Project Manager 
583 51st Street 
Washougal, WA  98671 
crawfordj54@comcast.net 
www.strategicfire.org 
C 503-939-0473 
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